
Ref: PQ 40296/25 

01st August 2025  

Deputy Aengus Ó Snodaigh 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  

Dear Deputy Ó Snodaigh 

I refer to your parliamentary question below which has been forwarded to me for attention. 

PQ 40296/25 –  To ask the Minister for Health if there will be sufficient car parking 
spaces in the new Children’s Hospital and the associated Ronald McDonald House to 
cater for the demand of spaces from the parents of in-patients, those at the paediatric 
accident and emergency department and those children who must attend as out-
patients; and if she will make a statement on the matter.  

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) can advise that there are 991 car parking spaces at the 
National Children’s Hospital Ireland (NCHI) with 675 car parking spaces allocated for the use 
of patients, parents & carers at the NCHI, including 31 spaces adjacent to the Accident and 
Emergency Department and 316 spaces allocated for staff. 

Yours sincerely 

_____________________  
Julia Lewis 
Transformation Director      
Email: PADL@childrenshealthireland.ie 


